
Each  small operator (less than 5,000 services) shall forward this written notice to the 
PIPELINE SAFETY OFFICE no less than TEN (10) business days before any Survey/ 
Inspection is conducted by a consultant. 
Questions may be answered by calling 785-271-3278 between 8:00 AM & 5:00PM Monday 
thru Friday.                           Email to:  kccpipelinesafety@ks.govKAR 82-11-7(c)

Submit to: Pipeline Safety Division
 Kansas Corporation Commission  
1500 S.W. Arrowhead Rd. 
Topeka, KS. 66604 

CONSULTANT NOTICE Date sent

Gas Company: 

Gas Company Contact: 

Gas Company phone: 

Start date of inspection / survey: Completion date: 

Consultant: 

Type of inspection / Survey: Leak Survey Regulators Cathodic Protection 

Other Survey: 

Comments: 
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